
IPSCO INTERNATIONAL 
Holiday Time Out 

       

           Regardless of anything this crazy time of year brings take the time to gather together those who 
mean the most to you and find a way to tell them you love them.  

 We will be closed starting  Friday December 21st and returning on Tuesday January 2nd.  

From all of us Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year 

      


